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            Chalk One Up for the Creator
                     Bible Quotes for Teachers to Use in Science Classes

Science is a powerful tool that benefits mankind and brings glory to the Creator.  
As a science teacher in a private school, I have the freedom to speak the truth 
about what science is, where it comes from, and how we ought to use it.  I am 
allowed and encouraged to tell my students that God created the natural world we 
study and sustains it at every moment.  One of the ways I communicate this is by 
writing a relevant passage from the Bible on the board and leaving it there for 
all the classes to see throughout the week.  I encourage you to do the same!  Here 
are some of my personal favorites taken from the New American Standard Bible.
    
John 1:1-4
In the beginning was the Word, and the Word was with God, and the Word was God. 
He was in the beginning with God. All things came into being through Him, and 
apart from Him nothing came into being that has come into being.  In Him was 
life, and the life was the Light of men.  

Genesis 1:1 
In the beginning God created the heavens and the earth.

Revelation 4:11
Worthy are You, our Lord and our God, to receive glory and honor and power; for 
You created all things, and because of Your will they existed, and were created.

Colossians 1:16-17
For by Him all things were created, both in the heavens and on earth, visible and 
invisible, whether thrones or dominions or rulers or authorities, all things have 
been created through Him and for Him.  He is before all things, and in Him all 
things hold together.

Hebrews 11:3
By faith we understand that the worlds were prepared by the word of God, so that 
what is seen was not made out of things which are visible.

Romans 1:20                                                                                                                                                                                                                
For since the creation of the world, His invisible attributes, His eternal power 
and divine nature, have been clearly seen, being understood through what had been 
made, so that they are without excuse.

Isaiah 44:24
Thus says the Lord, your Redeemer, and the one who formed you from the womb, "I, 
the Lord, am the maker of all things, stretching out the heavens by Myself and 
spreading out the earth all alone . . .”
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Acts 17:24-28 
The God who made the world and all things in it, since He is Lord of heaven and 
earth . . . He Himself gives to all people life and breath and all things; and He 
made from one man every nation of mankind to live on all the face of the earth, 
having determined their appointed times and the boundaries of their habitation, 
that they would seek God, if perhaps they might grope for Him and find Him, 
though He is not far from each one of us; for in Him we live and move and exist . 
. . 

Genesis 1:27-28
God created man in His own image, in the image of God He created him; male and 
female He created them. God blessed them; and God said to them, "Be fruitful and 
multiply, and fill the earth, and subdue it; and rule over the fish of the sea 
and over the birds of the sky and over every living thing that moves on the 
earth." 

Psalms 139:14
I will give thanks to You, for I am fearfully and wonderfully made; Wonderful are 
Your works, and my soul knows it very well.

I Peter 3:15
But sanctify Christ as Lord in your hearts, always being ready to make a defense 
to everyone who asks you to give an account for the hope that is in you, yet with 
gentleness and reverence.

Job 37:14
Listen to this, O Job, stand and consider the works of God.

Psalms 8:3-6  
When I consider Your heavens, the work of Your fingers, the moon and the stars, 
which You have ordained; What is man that You take thought of him, and the son of 
man that You care for him?  Yet You have made him a little lower than the angels, 
and You crown him with glory and majesty! You make him to rule over the works of 
Your hands; You have put all things under his feet…

Psalm 19:1-3
The heavens are telling of the glory of God; and their expanse is declaring the 
work of his hands.  Day to day pours forth speech, and night to night reveals 
knowledge. There is no speech, nor are there words, [where] their voice is not 
heard.

II Timothy 2:15
Be diligent to present yourself approved to God as a workman who does not need to 
be ashamed, accurately handling the word of truth.

Isaiah 40:25-26
To whom then will you liken Me that I would be his equal?" says the Holy One. 
Lift up your eyes on high
and see who has created these stars, the One who leads forth their host by 
number, He calls them all by name; because of the greatness of His might and the 
strength of His power, not one of them is missing.

Hebrews 1:10-12
And You, Lord, in the beginning laid the foundation of the earth, and the heavens 
are the works of your hands; they will perish but You remain; and they all will 
become old like a garment, and like a mantle you will roll them up; like a 
garment they will also be changed but You are the same, and Your years will not 
come to an end.” 
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Psalm 33:6-9
By the word of the Lord the heavens were made, and by the breath of His mouth. . 
.Let all the earth fear the Lord; Let all the inhabitants of the world stand in 
awe of Him.  For He spoke and it was done; He commanded and it stood fast.

Job 38:4
Where were you when I laid the foundation of the earth? Tell Me, if you have 
understanding.

Psalm 90:2
Before the mountains were born or You gave birth to the earth and the world, even 
from everlasting to everlasting, You are God.

Psalms 102:25-27
Of old You founded the earth, And the heavens are the work of Your hands. Even 
they will perish, but You endure; And all of them will wear out like a garment; 
like clothing You will change them and they will be changed. But You are the 
same, and Your years will not come to an end.

Psalm 104:24, 31
O Lord, how many are your works! In wisdom You have made them all; the earth is 
full of Your possessions.  Let the glory of the Lord endure forever; let the Lord 
be glad in His works.

There are, of course, many more!  As you study the Bible, keep a look out for 
passages relevant to what you teach, write them down, memorize them, and chalk one 
up for all to see!  If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at 
734-239-1409 or simply post a comment on www.meaningfulscience.com.

May God richly bless your ministry in the classroom this school year!

On behalf of the Creator,

Wesley Hardin


